
Safety Equipment,  

Open-End Contract #CC-0107-18 

 

Premier Safety 

46400 Continental Drive 

Chesterfield, Michigan 48047    Willing to participate in the Co-operative. 

  

Item # Description Brand Bidding 
Quantity Per 

Box/Case/Unit 
Unit Cost 

3 
Bouffant Cap - 21" diameter, white 

polypropylene 

KEYSTONE SAFETY 
KAC110NWI-10-

21-WH 
1000/CASE $20.96 UNIT 

5 

Sizes: X-Large and Small: Kevlar knit 
gloves, 100 percent Kevlar, 13 gauge 

cut resistance level 4 or greater or 
equivalent 

PYRAMEX* GL401 ONE DOZEN $8.30 UNIT 

6 

Sizes: X-Large and Small: Kevlar knit 
gloves, 100 percent Kevlar, 7 gauge 
cut resistance level 4 or greater or 

equivalent 

PYRAMEX* GL401 ONE DOZEN $8.30 UNIT 

9 Brown Jersey gloves, knit wrist. 
LIBERTY GLOVE 

4503PQ 
ONE DOZEN $4.45 UNIT 

10 

Dura-Mask #1890D, Non-toxic 
particulate nuisance dust mask, 

double strap, aluminum nose piece, 
contoured fit, or equivalent 

LIBERTY GLOVE 
LIB1890D 

BOX OF 50 $3.07 UNIT 

12 

Visitor safety glasses, meets ANSI-
Z87.1-2003 high impact standards, 
clears lens and with side shield for 
wrap around protection, two sizes 

first one standard/regular and with 
side shield for wrap around protection  

RADIANS 
RADMR011ID 

1 PAIR $0.60 UNIT 

13 

MCR - OG112AF (gray lens) OTG (over 
the glasses) safety glasses, NON-SLIP 
TEMPLES, wrap-around style, anti-fog, 

scratch resistant, 99.9% UV 
protection, polycarbonate lens, Meets 
ANSI Z87.1 + standards, or equivalent 

MCR SAFETY 
MCROG112AF  

1  PAIR $3.10 UNIT 

14 
Howard Leight (Quiet Brand) QD-30 

reusable ear plugs with cord and built 
in flex stem, NRR 26 or equivalent. 

HONEYWELL 
HONQD-30 

100/BOX 42.75 UNIT 

16 

E.A.R. Brand ear muffs, Model 1000, 
Dielectric plastic, adjustable 3 

position headband, headbands able to 
fit over bump caps securely,   NRR 20, 
meets ANSI-S3.19-1974 standards or 

equivalent. 

3M    330-3001 1 PAIR $11.22 UNIT 

18 

Seamless knit cotton sleeves 18" long, 
2 1/4" width, 2 ply - 100 percent 

cotton, arm protection. E.g.-
(Honeywell #CS-2-18 or equivalent) 

HONEYWELL CS-2-
18 

100/ CASE $0.85 UNIT 

19 
Vinyl sleeves, 6 or 8 mil, 18" long, 

elastic both ends 
KEYSTONE AG-

PVC6 
144 PR/CS 72.66 UNIT 

22 Bump Caps  MSA EACH $3.62 UNIT 

23 

Impact resistant goggles, Lens color: 
clear, Lens coating: Anti-fog & scratch 

resistant, Strap material rubber, 
Direct venting, ANSI Z87.1-2010 

compliant. 

PYRAMEX PYRG201 EACH $1.00 UNIT 

EXCEPTIONS: 
LINE 6: SELECTED GLOVE THAT MET GAUGE AND ANSI CL SPECIFICATIONS OVER MATERIAL. GLOVE IS HPPE, 13 
GAUGE. 

LINE 12: SELECTED GLASSES MEET IDENTICAL SPECIFICATIONS 

LINE 19: MIN UOM IS CASE OF 144/PR 
 

 



Safety Equipment,  

Open-End Contract #CC-0107-18 

 
Aramsco, Inc. 
1480 Grandview Ave 

Paulsboro, NJ 08066      Willing to participate in the Co-operative. 
 

Item # Description Brand Bidding 
Quantity Per 

Box/Case/Unit 
Unit Cost 

1 

Sizes: 9750XL X-Large and 9750S 
Small: MCR Predator Nitrile Palm 

Coated, jersey lining, premium knit 
wrist, Heavy weight gloves or 

equivalent 

West Chester 
#4050 

Per dozen $13.60 dz 

2 

Size: 9751XL X-Large: 9751S Small: 
MCR Predator Nitrile Fully Coated, 
Jersey lining, premium knit wrist, 
Heavy weight gloves or equivalent 

West Chester 
#4000 

Per dozen  $14.08 dz 

4 
Cellulose Sponge Sweatband, 

universal size with elastic strap 
Occunomix SBX100 

Cs/100                                  
Must purchase in 

case qty 

$25.00/cs                
($0.25ea)  

11 

SAS - NSX Turbo, Safety Glasses, Part 
#'s 5330 (clear lens & # 5331 (gray 

lens), wrap-around, 99.9% UV 
protection, scratch resistant, NON-

SLIP TEMPLES, anti-fog, high impact 
polycarbonate lens, meets ANSI 

Z87.1-2015 standards, or equivalent 

SAS NSX 5330 
Clear  

 

SAS NSX 5331  
Gray 

Price for 12                                                
Must purchase in 

increments of 12 

$11.88 for 12               
($0.99 ea)  

15 

E.A.R. Brand ear muffs, Model 3000, 
Dielectric plastic, adjustable 3 

position headband, headbands able to 
fit over bump caps securely,   NRR 26, 
meets ANSI-S3.19-1974 standards or 

equivalent. 

3M Aearo 330-
3001 

Case of 24                                    
Must purchase in 
case quantities  

$323.28 cs/24 
($13.47 ea)  

17 
Dupont Tyvek sleeves, 18" long, 

elastic both ends, serged seams or 
equivalent 

SAS Safety DSWH-
18-88 

200/cs $35.29 case 

EXCEPTIONS: 
Line 4- sold in case quantity of 25 

Line 11- Must purchase in increments of 12 

Line 15- Must purchase in case quantity of 24 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Safety Equipment,  

Open-End Contract #CC-0107-18 

 
Cooper Friedman Electric Supply 
1321 Wyoming Ave 

Exeter, PA 18643      Willing to participate in the Co-operative. 
    

Item # Description Brand Bidding 
Quantity Per 

Box/Case/Unit 
Unit Cost 

7 
Grain Leather driver’s gloves, 
keystone thumb, elastic back, 
premium grade. Size: Large 

PIP  PART#68-
162/L 

12/SLEEVE 10  
MIN ORDER 12  

$3.03 EA 

8 
Grain Leather drivers gloves, keystone 
thumb, elastic back, premium grade. 

Size: X-Large 

PIP   PART#68-
162/XL 

12/SLEEVE 10  
MIN ORDER 12 

$3.21 EA 

13 

MCR - OG110AF (clear lens) OTG (over 
the glasses) safety glasses, NON-SLIP 
TEMPLES, wrap-around style, anti-fog, 

scratch resistant, 99.9% UV 
protection, polycarbonate lens, Meets 
ANSI Z87.1 + standards, or equivalent 

PIP  PART#250-
98-0020                                      

12/BOX                                        $2.31 PAIR                                                 

21 

Kimberly Clark-Kleenguard A30 
disposable coveralls with attached 

hood, boots, elastic wrist and zipper 
front, #K46125 sizes 2XL and 5XL or 

equivalent 

WESTCHESTER  
PART# 3609-SIZE 

25/CASE $87.53 CASE 

 

 

 

 

Safety Equipment,  

Open-End Contract #CC-0107-18 

 
Garden State Highway Products 
301 Riverside Drive 

Millville, NJ 08332-6717      Willing to participate in the Co-operative. 
 

Item # Description Brand Bidding 
Quantity Per 

Box/Case/Unit 
Unit Cost 

20 
Disposable polyethylene aprons, 2 mil 

thick, 28" x 46" resistant to tears, 
chemicals and oils 

Comfit Wear 100 per box $14.09 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


